
Dear Dragons, 
  
On behalf of the entire school community at Fleetwood Park Secondary, we would like to 
welcome all our students back to the Fleetwood Park family! 
  
Schedules are available!  Students can get their schedule by visiting the MyEdBC student portal 
at  https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do and logging in with the account they 
used to complete their course selection last year.  As part of our work to ensure the maintenance 
and security of the system at the district level, student and parent MyEdBC passwords have been 
reset.   Please expect an email from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca (for many students, this 
will be to their @surreyschools.ca email account) with your new temporary password when you 
login to MyEdBC.  Alternatively, printed copies of student schedules are available for pickup at 
the school office, which is open from 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM this week and next week. 
  
Locker selection for students is now live.  (Grade 12: Aug 19th / Grade 11: Aug 20th / Grade 10: 
Aug 21st / Grade 9: Aug 22nd / Grade 8: Aug 23rd; 10:00 AM each day) To complete locker 
selections, students visit http://fleetwood.lockerassignment.com and log in using their student 
numbers and birthdates.  Students may find their student numbers on MyEdBC, old report cards, 
and printed schedules.  Detailed locker selection instructions can be found on the school 
website.  
  
New student tours will take place at 10:00 AM (Grade 8) and 12:00pm (Grades 9-12) on Thursday, 
August 29th.  Tours will take approximately one hour and will be hosted by our Fleetwood Park 
Leadership Students.  These tours will be for students who were unable to attend grade 7 
tours and other students new to the school. 
  
The first day of school is Tuesday, September 3rd.  Grade 8 students will report to the large gym 
at 10:30 AM for a grade-wide assembly.  Following the assembly, grade 8 homeroom teachers 
will bring students to their homerooms.  Grade 9-12 students report to Homeroom at 11:00 
AM.  Student homerooms are included on their schedules (Block C Day 1 class) and lists will also 
be posted in the plaza and gym.  The first day of school is expected to be finished by 11:30 AM.  
  
For additional School start-up information, please see our August newsletter on our school’s 
website.  School newsletters are posted to the school homepage and will be automatically sent 
to email addresses registered on the email list.  To register your email address, please visit the 
school website. 
  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office (604-597-2301). 
  
Thank you! 
Fleetwood Park Office Staff 
 


